
REVISED Parish Council response: 

 

From: Malcolm Walker [mailto:parishclerkmw@btinternet.com]  

Sent: 10 June 2014 20:10 

To: Tompkins, Matt 

Subject: Kilpeck Group Parish Council 

 

Matt, 

Re revised planning application No 141074/F Willox Bridge HR2 9AP 

  

The Parish Council at their meeting held on the 9th June 2014 offered no objections 

  

Best Regards 

  

Malcolm Walker 

Parish Council Clerk 

 

mailto:[mailto:parishclerkmw@btinternet.com]

